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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

*** Revised hearing date **** 

 

The Etna Township Board of Zoning Appeals will hold adjudicatory hearings on 

September 29, 2015 starting at 6:00 p.m. in the Etna Township Hall located at 81 

Liberty Street.  The adjudicatory hearings are to consider Conditional Use Permits.   

 

The first Conditional Use Permit is for All Other Amusement and Recreation 

Industries submitted by Jennifer Crank-Bauchmoyer for 10465A Columbus 

Expressway.  The request is for dog agility training. 

 

The second Conditional Use Permit is for Religious Organizations submitted by 

The Full Gospel Sons Church of God, 159 Cedar Park Blvd.  The request is to 

expand the church. 
 

Please be aware that you will be afforded the opportunity to present evidence and 

testimony, under oath, regarding this mater.  You will not, however, be required to 

do so. 
 

If a meeting needs to be cancelled it will be decided at least two hours prior to the 

meeting  with notification being placed on the township website, and  radio station 

T-100 (WCLT 100.3 FM) will also be notified. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter please call the township hall at 

927-7717. 
 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Laura Brown 

Clerk 

Board of Zoning Appeals 


